
 

150th anniversary planning updates for council 

 

We have received donations from 26 local businesses supporting our 150th 

anniversary celebration over Fall Fest weekend.  The committee is thankful to 

these businesses for their support. 

 

Kate with Holts School of Art generously donated her time to judge the coloring 

contest photos.  There were approximately 776 entries!  The winning pictures will 

be framed and displayed in the Town Lobby this week through the end of this year.  

Mayor Edwards, Sara Longstreet, and I will be presenting the ribbons and gift cards 

to the winners on Tuesday morning, October 17th at the school. 

 

We are anticipating that our pop-up museum will be displayed in the Town Hall 

lobby the week of the Fall Fest.  The 150th business promotions are beginning to 

grow.  Businesses who have chosen to do their own 150th promotion are listed on 

our Town website page. 

 

We will have free items at the 150th tent at the Fall Fest and the tickets for the prize 

drawings.  On Saturday, we will have 150 mini cupcakes available until they are 

gone.  We will be selling the “My Home” books for $35 each.   

 

Our Barney impersonator will be at the old jail on Saturday from noon until 4:00 

with his props for photo opportunities.   

 

The committee will continue discussing items to include in our time capsule.  Ideas 

are welcomed.  Plans are to present the time capsule and its contents at our 

December council meeting. 

 


